
Cheyenne Theater Meeting Minutes 

  

July 7, 2025 

Attending:  Board Members Pat Cress and Robert Grace; 
Manager Jessica Lee.  

Margyre Antholz emailed and said she would be unable to attend. 

The meeting was held at 6:00 PM, in the Cheyenne Theater lobby.  

We do not have a quorum. 

The minutes of the June 2, 2025 meeting were emailed in advance. The minutes could not be 
approved without a quorum. 

The treasurer’s report shows that we are still doing well financially. 

We had informal discussions concerning the idea of changing the theater policy concerning 
Special Showings and House Rental, but no action was taken. 

We also discussed the issue of patrons using cell phones and the copyright issues. Again, no 
policy changes were made. 

We adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

 

 

https://www.cheyennetheater.com/history/June_2_2025_Minutes.pdf

